
 

Meeting Minutes 
1/31/17 

 
I. Instructions for newly inducted members 

A. New members are required to turn in 1 hour of service (of any kind) by 
Thursday, February 9, 2017 

II. Reminders about strikes 
A. No hours turned in = 3 strikes 
B. Missing a meeting = 1 strike (unless you have emailed the executive 

council         in advance) 
C. Missing some hours = 1 strike 
D. Must maintain GPA to be in NHS 

III. Hours are due Thursday, February 9, 2017 
A. Pick up (and drop off) form at Tompkins room (C204) 
B. Turn in the white sheet but keep the yellow one for yourself 

IV. Changes due to snow days 
A. 4 group hours are required rather than 5  

V. Last minute group hours 
A. Tutoring after school on Monday, February 6 (either in the commons or in 

Tompkins room) 
B. Tutoring during tutorial period on Tuesday, February 7 

VI. Suggestions for Donations 
A. We have an excess of money and we would like to donate it to an 

organization or cause. We are open to suggestions- if you have a 
suggestion please share it with us next meeting. 

VII. Suggestions for Individual hours 
A. One of our members suggested going to Touchmark. They have young 

adults teach the older ones how to use technology 
VIII. Upcoming events 

A. Inductions and elections will be in May. As the date gets closer the 
executive council will explain their duties. 

B. Scott Kinkade reminds the club that there will be a Mr. Thunder race in 
March (this will count as group hours) so stay tuned. 

 
Remember to check the website and check your email for updates and information. 


